
One at 
a time in our 
store please
We are currently operating a strict ‘one-in, 
one-out’ policy while we are at Alert Level 4.
For your own safety, please be sure to keep 2 metres apart, 
especially while you queue outside.
Also, please kindly note that we are not allowed to sell 
any food that has been prepared on our premises. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding 
during this di�  cult time.

#BeKind


